
 

 

17 March 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Y9 Students 

 

OPTIONS EVENING – THURSDAY 24 MARCH 2022 FROM 4.00PM TO 6.00PM 

 

Your child is now at the important stage of their educational journey where they have to consider what 
GCSE’s they are going to take in 2 years time. 

 

Therefore, I write to invite you and your child into the College on Thursday 24 March 2022 from 4.00pm 
to 6.00pm for our Options Evening.  During the course of the evening, you will be given a booklet with all 
the information and subject teachers will be available to advise and discuss with you and your child what 
paths they should consider. 

 

Over the Easter break, we then ask that you and your child go through the booklet and choose which GCSE 
subjects they would like to take.  These decisions should not be based on what their friends are choosing, 
nor what teachers they like.  Options should be chosen on what subjects students are drawn to, have an 
interest in, so they can excel in these subjects. 

 

We believe this to be an extremely important evening and are excited as it is our first “face to face” event 
with parents.  No appointments are necessary and we very much look forward to welcoming you back 
into the College. 

 

If you are unable to attend, we advise that your child attends in order to pick up their booklet and take 
home to discuss with you.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
Mr Matt Godden 
ASSISTANT HEAD TEACHER 
 


